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23rd February 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

MOTHER’S DAY INVITATION – 8th MARCH 2024 

 

We would like to invite the mothers of children in the Foundation classes into school on Friday 8th 

March. If mothers are not available on this day then we would be very happy to see any female 

relation instead e.g. Grandmother, Aunt or similar. Our only criteria being that we do need to restrict 

admission to one relation per child. 

 

This is for the children to celebrate the tradition of Mother’s Day with their mummy in school. There 

will be craft-based activities to enjoy together and the children will also be singing a Mother’s Day 

song.   
 

We anticipate the session would last about one hour. Relatives would come straight into the Early 

Years Foundation area from the front playground at 8.55 am and sign in there. 

 

We would also remind parents of the extreme importance of confidentiality in the school.  Please 

also be aware that mobile phones are not allowed and should not be on show at any time during this 

period.  

 

Unfortunately, young children/siblings are unable to attend this event.  

 

Please indicate your attendance by clicking the link below.   

 

https://forms.office.com/e/sf6Wu2Xxbc 

 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Ms Raha Razeghi 

https://forms.office.com/e/sf6Wu2Xxbc

